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February 12, 2024 

 

 

 

Dear M3 Friends, 

 

Many of you have heard the news regarding the events yesterday at Lakewood Church. We are saddened by what 

happened and are standing in prayer with the many people who have been impacted. We appreciate all the 

concern, prayers, and the outpouring of support we have received. 

 

After detailed discussions with our leadership team, we want you to know we are continuing our plans to host the 

Mobilizing Medical Missions (M3) Conference this Friday and Saturday. Please rest assured that we have a 

security plan in place for the entire event. 

 

We look forward to seeing you. We pray for safe travels for all coming from out of town. And we pray that the 

conference will be a blessing to all who attend. 

 

Thanks again for your concern, 

 

Paul and Jennifer Osteen 


